
From: laila.kearney@thomsonreuters.com <laila.kearney@thomsonreuters.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/23/2016 7:38:32 AM
Subject: Reuters query about Gov. Haley offer of UN Ambassador

Good morning Chaney,

 

I was hoping you could confirm reports that Governor Nikki Haley has been offered the job of ambassador to the 
United Nations by President-elect Donald Trump. Can you confirm whether that job has been offered to the governor 
and whether she has accepted?

 

Thank you very much for your help,

 

Laila Kearney
Correspondent, U.S. General News
Reuters
Thomson Reuters

Phone: (646) 223-6143
Mobile: (917) 809-0054
laila.kearney@thomsonreuters.com
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